
	

Greetings	NAOBI-Atlanta	INC	Family	&	Friends,	

	

Our	virtual	annual	business	meeting	will	take	place	January	13,	2024	
from	10:30am-12:30pm.		

	

We	are	looking	for	volunteers	to	work	on	committees	and	give	the	board	
a	hand	in	continuing	to	make	NAOBI-Atlanta,	Inc.	the	amazing	and	
empowering	organization	it	is.	Perhaps	you	have	been	missing	or	it	has	
been	a	while	since	you	came	to	a	meeting.	Please	know	your	absence	is	
felt	and	we	miss	you.	Come	back	in	2024	with	a	renewed	zeal	to	support	
this	important	organization.		

	

NAOBI-Atlanta,	Inc	is	truly	an	unique	organization	and	we	want	to	make	
2024	our	best	year	ever.	Our	new	status	as	a	501C3	requires	new	goals	
and	focus.	In	order	to	do	that	we	need	you	to	be	present	and	engaged.	
Our	organization	simply	cannot	continue	without	the	support	from	its	
members.		

	

If	you	are	not	yet	a	NAOBI-Atlanta,	Inc	member,	please	join	us.	This	is	
the	perfect	time,	join	today.	For	our	past	members,	we	want	to	remind	
you	to	renew	your	membership	by	December	31,	2023.	We	are	thankful	
for	our	present	and	future	members.	We	will	see	you	online	January	
13th.	


